
Visit to Holme for Gardens, near Wareham, on Tuesday, 25th June 2024 

Arranged by Alan and Audrey Kneller 

We had a very enjoyable visit to these gardens in 2019 

and by request we are returning on the very first day of 

our Summer break. 

Join us to walk round these extensive gardens, featuring 

the Palm Garden, Pear Tunnel, Wedding Pavilion, a Wild 

Flower field and extensive colourful borders with various 

seating available for a casual break.  Later I am sure 

that many of you will want to relax in the Orchard Café - 

various refreshments options will be available including 

lunch, cakes and cream tea.  You may also be tempted 

by the range of produce in the Farm Shop. 

The gardens are reasonably level for access. 

We anticipate starting the return journey at about 4.30 p.m.   Written by John Oram. 

 

The cost to include coach, driver gratuity and entry to the gardens is £17.00 per person. 

************************************************************************************************************************** 

BOOKING FORM   (if using paper copy, please complete in BLOCK capitals) 

Please indicate your chosen pick up point and time:- 

Select  Time of Pick Up  Where 

☐ 1.00 p.m. Outside The Bell Inn, opposite Pokesdown Station 

☐ 1.05 p.m. Boscombe Bus Station (Ashley Road) 

☐ 1.10 p.m. Christchurch Road, Derby Road bus stop  

☐ 1.15 p.m. Lansdowne near the bus stop for College in Christchurch Road 

☐ 1.20 p.m. Wimborne Road, opposite Homeoaks (near Cemetery Junction) 

☐ 1.25 p.m. Poole Road, Westbourne opposite the old Bingo Hall  

NAME(S)  

PHONE NO. 
 

 

E-MAIL ADDRESS 
 

 

PLEASE RESERVE ME  ....  SEAT(S)  @ £17.00, Total £ …... 

PAYMENT - Select EITHER:- 

☐     I have made an ONLINE payment for £ …...  to Bournemouth U3A Number Two Account, 

                 sort code 20-11-39, Account No. 33729516, reference [Memb. No.: Your Name]  

     ☐     I enclose my CHEQUE for £ …...  made payable to Bournemouth U3A 

 
Completed Booking Forms can be sent by E-MAIL, if payment has been made online,  
to Alan Kneller at …… ana180harewood@ntlworld.com 
***OR*** by POST (with Cheques if appropriate) to Alan Kneller, 180 Harewood Avenue, 
Bournemouth, BH7 7BG.  Any queries please phone Alan and Audrey on 01202 394386. 
 
A receipt will only be sent if you enclose a stamped addressed envelope. 
Otherwise, you will receive a phone call or an e-mail confirming your booking. 
 
No tickets will be issued. 


